
 

 

 
 

 
 

Thursday 9th March, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year, we are continuing to support Comic Relief by taking part in Red Nose Day 

(Friday, 17th March).  

    

On Friday 17h March, we are having a ‘Comfy Clothes Day’ where your child can come to 

school dressed in the clothes they feel the most comfortable in. This could be a favourite 

outfit, a onesie, or even pyjamas and a dressing gown! If your child wishes to join in, 

donations of £1.00 are welcome for the Comic Relief charity which helps people in the UK 

and around the world.  

From Monday 13th March, red noses will be on sale every day at playtimes and 

will cost £2.50. This year, the magically transforming red nose starts as a tiny, 

flat crescent and springs into a beautiful honey-comb sphere. It proves that 

the littlest things can make a huge difference. We only have a limited supply – 

when they’re gone, they’re gone, so don’t miss out!  

We also have a small number of red noses that grow; a 100% compostable red nose 

wildflower seed bomb that will transform into beautiful wildflowers. These cost £4.50. 

Please ensure that any money brought in is in a named purse or envelope.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Charlesworth and The Carlton Cabinet 


